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Look inside for our 
annual  

water quality report! 

Summer Hours 

 

Monday thru Thursday 
7:00am to 4:30pm 

 

Friday  
8:00am to 12:00pm 

 

 

 

 

  Minnesota Reservoir 

Last Fall, Nob Hill Water applied for a low interest Drinking Wa-
ter State Revolving Fund loan to demolish the two existing res-
ervoirs and rebuild one larger Minnesota Reservoir located at 
615 N. 56th Avenue. In January the Association was notified 

our project was funded! This project is two-fold.  First, this pro-
ject will be replacing a reservoir that is approximately 60 years 
old.  Second, it will increase storage capacity for the Association 
over 500,000 gallons, which is needed as evidenced by the last 
Comprehensive Plan approved by Department of Health.  Con-

struction details are hoped to be completed within the next 
month.   

Follow our rebuild story on our website:  
www.Nobhillwater.org 

Minnesota Rebuild 

Holiday Closures 
July 3rd-4th 

  September 1st 
September 4th 
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DO WE HAVE YOUR CURRENT CONTACT 
INFORMATION? 

Please check your statement to make sure we have 
your correct phone number and mailing address. 
Please call or email us if you need to update your 

account. 
 

Office: (509) 966-0272 
Email: office@nobhillwater.org 

 
 
 

It’s that time of the year again!   
Nob Hill Water certified  

Backflow Assembly Testers  
will be out in your neighborhood testing backflow as-

semblies, as required by the  
Department of Health.   

This helps to ensure safe  
drinking water for everyone.   

If your device does not pass or needs  
necessary changes as required by law, you will re-

ceive notification from our  
office.   

Currently, this is a free  
service for  

Nob Hill Water customers. 

Be sure to sign up for  
paperless statements and  

newsletters at  
Nobhillwater.org 

IT’S EASY! 
1. Using your account number, sign up for 

an online account at 
www.nobhillwater.org or login to your 
existing account. 

2. Choose “My Profile” at the top. 
3. Edit and save the settings regarding Pa-

per/Paperless Billing and Newsletter. 
 

CALL 2 BUSINESS DAYS 

BEFORE YOU DIG 
IT’S THE LAW 

New construction is on  
the rise! 

Nob Hill Water is expanding into 

Summit View (north of Sum-
mitview at 89th), Rainier Court 

(north of Summitview at 90th), 
Washington Heights Phase 4(West 

of 72nd, north of Coolidge) and Vista Ridge  (east of S 

72nd, west of Easy Street).   Additionally, with the road 
replacement on 66th from Englewood to Scenic, Nob Hill 

Water took advantage of reduced fees to replace the 
main line and service lines in that area.  Last fall, Nob 

Hill Water started a main line replacement job along Sce-

nic from 72nd Avenue to 67th Ave., due to aging pipe in 
that area.  It is anticipated that we will return to that job 

later this summer.     


